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Comments: Dear Sirs,   I was pleased to hear that the Granite Basin/Cement Mountain Wilderness area is back

for consideration.  We moved to the area over 20 years ago, in large part due to the proximity of the other high-

quality designated Wilderness Areas and think this new protected status would be a wonderful addition to the

current inventory. I realize the challenges this approval might face under the current administration but am

hopeful that it could still happen.  If there is anything more I can do to support this proposal please let me know.


